
Reception News 

Come and See 

This week we have been thinking about God’s love for us. We looked at our 

special family photos and thought about how it feels to be lovingly held by 

people in our family. We said that this is like God’s love. 

___________________________________ 

 

This week’s story was My Mum is a Superhero. We thought about our 

own mums and other people in our families. We talked about things we like 

to do when we spend time together. 

Phonics 

We have started learning our letter sounds this week. For those children who 

already know their sounds, we are focussing on writing each one and 

forming them correctly.  

Home activities 

Home activity books went home tonight. We are sending home some listening 

games and letter formation which will help to reinforce your child’s learning.  

(Home activity books need returned on Thursdays) 

 

See you all next week  


